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12th February 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Ashfield Primary School has proudly taken on board the Your Move Program at our school. This is a free program run by the Department of Transport that provides information and support to help you find more active ways to get around while reducing the time you spend in your car. That way, you can spend more time doing the things you really want to do.
This program will include many different aspects at our school such as:

· Walking Mondays which involves all classrooms walking along local routes at 8.45am every Monday morning to identify road safety protocols. This will commence again on the 18th of February.

· Bike week activities such as Crazy Helmet Day.

· Incursions promoting bike safety

· A Group of Year 4 Your Move Leaders taking on Your Move responsibilities.
Our current focus is on nominating a group of six Your Move Leaders from the Year 4 cohort who will have the responsibility to ensure that the Your Move Program at our school is advertised, engaging to students and the community and to create opportunities for all students to participate in the program. The nominations will take place early this week (Week 2) and the leaders will be selected by teachers and administration staff. Notes will be sent home to inform the parents, of the nominated students, that their child has been selected to be a Your Move Leader and an outline of expectations will be attached.
We are very excited to commence this new program and we will proudly announce our captains at a Whole School Assembly in Term 1, 2019. A note with the confirmed date will be sent out to parents.
Kind Regards,

Christiaan Moir & Miss Van Der Linde


 


14th February 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian

Your child has been nominated by Ashfield Primary School teachers to be a Your Move Leader. This is a great honour as only six Your Move Leaders were chosen from our Year 4 cohort. This is a credit to your child's responsible approach to their school journey, congratulations!
The Your Move Leaders will ensure that the Your Move Program at our school is advertised, engaging to students and the community and to create opportunities for all students to participate in the program. Our school has taken on this program to encourage our community to utilise alternate transport options, to decrease traffic, decrease carbon gasses in the environment, improve road safety and to ensure that more students are exercising daily.
Duties as a Your Move Leader will commence on Wednesday, 19th of  February 2019 and will continue for the remainder of this year. Students will work in teams of three and will undertake the following duties:

· Greeting students arriving at school on Fortnightly Wednesdays at 8am-8.30am and taking photos of students who have made use of alternate transport to get to school (e.g. public transport, bikes, scooter or walking). Note that this requires your child to be at school at 8am on fortnightly Wednesdays-Thursdays.

	Your Move Leader Group
	Date
	Time

	Group 1
	Week 3 (20th February)

Week 4 (27th February)

Week 6 (13th March)
	8am-8.30am

	Group 2
	Week 3 (20th February)

Week 5 (6th March)

Week 7 (20th March)
	8am-8.30am


· Presenting Your Move certificates and information during whole school assemblies.

· Creating newsletter articles and advertisements to inform our school community of events.

· Facilitating small Your Move activities in classrooms.

· Participate in a Your Move student committee on one of the following dates: 

	Your Move Leader Group
	Date
	Time

	Group 1
	20th of February 

8th of May

19th of June

28th of August

30th of October

4th of December
	1pm-1.35pm

	Group 2
	20th of February 

20th of March

29th of May

7th of August

18th of September

20th of November

4th of December
	1pm-1.35pm


Please note that on this date your child will miss out on 35 minutes of Health during these committee meetings. 
· They may also be required to have a committee meeting fortnightly during lunch time on Wednesdays, however, they will still be provided with time to have their break in this time.
If you would like your child to accept the role as a Your Move Leader, please sign the permission slip attached. If you have any further questions regarding this program, please speak directly to Miss Van der Linde. 

We are very excited to commence this new program and we will proudly announce our captains and present their badges at a Whole School Assembly in Term 1, 2019. A note with the confirmed date will be sent out to parents.
Kind Regards,

Christiaan Moir & Miss Van Der Linde

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to Miss Van der Linde.

I give permission for __________________________ to be excused from thirty-five minutes of Health lessons on dates highlighted below and instead participate in Ashfield Primary School’s Your Move Leaders Committee.
	Your Move Leader Group
	Date
	Time

	Group 1
	20th of February 

8th of May

19th of June

28th of August

30th of October

4th of December
	1pm-1.35pm

	Group 2
	20th of February 

20th of March

29th of May

7th of August

18th of September

20th of November

4th of December
	1pm-1.35pm


________________________________

Parent/Guardian Full Name
________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature
________________________
Date



Assembly Presentation
Good morning parents, teachers and students. 
Today is a very special day for Ashfield Primary School and the reason for this is because we are formally announcing our school to be a part of the Your Move Program. This program works towards encouraging our community to use 'smart' transport, improve our fitness, it teaches us road safety and helps us to clean the air in our environment. As a proud Your Move school, six Year 4 students have been selected to take on the very important role of our very first Your Move Leaders. Some of you would have met these leaders earlier this week when they asked you about how you got to school. They will be in charge of greeting our school community in the mornings, encouraging students to use smart transport, writing newsletter entries, presenting certificates at each assembly, running events like Bike Education and advertising special Your Move days. It is with great pride that I now present to you Ashfield Primary School's Your Move Leaders of 2019.
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